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Comments: I do not wish to see this gondola development take place. It will not only significantly infringe on the

residents who live up at the Taos Ski Valley but will also negatively impact the ski experience. A large gondola

system would not be a positive addition to the National Forest. The rest of the proposal initiatives look good and

will bring positive improvements to the Taos Ski Valley area.


